
November 30, 2017

The Hon. Mia McLeod

South Carolina Senate

PO Box 142

Columbia, SC 29202

Dear Senator McLeod:

We received your request seeking an opinion regarding trespassing on public school
property. The following opinion sets out our understanding of your question and our response.

Issue:

Your opinion request forwards to us correspondence from a constituent. We understand
this correspondence to contain two essential questions: (1) whether the statement of the law
related to trespassing on public school property contained in a February 17, 2009 opinion of this
Office remains an accurate statement of the law; and (2) whether the trustees of a school district

may effectively delegate to an employee their powers under the trespass laws of this state on
public school property.

Law/Analysis:

1. Statement of the Law of Trespass on Public School Property

First, your constituent cites an opinion of this Office, Op. S.C. Alt'y Gen., 2009 WL
580552 (February 17, 2009), where we discussed the law of trespass and the application of S.C.
Code Ann. § 16-11-620 in the context of public school property. We understand that the question
relates to the portion of the opinion which we quote here:

In its decision in State v. Hanapole, 255 S.C. 258, 178 S.E.2d 247 (1970),

the State Supreme Court ruled that Section 16-11-620 applies only to private

property and has no applicability to public property. In that case, the Court further
stated that since the trespass statutes "...applies only to private property, a

conviction thereunder for an alleged trespass upon public property is not

warranted and cannot be sustained." Ibid.
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